
I haven’t put it out there yet, but on January 2nd, I submitted my 
resignation and internally at AccuWeather I announced that I am retiring. 

After nearly 12 years at AccuWeather and countless air miles around the 
globe, I decided it was time to relax. 
 
Very grateful for the opportunity to work at AccuWeather and proud of 
my accomplishments as Vice President of Sales for Television, 
Newspaper and Digital Signage. I’ve been in the work force for over 40 
years and felt it was a good time to slow down. 
 
I will continue in my role as Treasurer of RTDNA, an organization I 
love. So in that respect I will keep a toe in the industry water!
 
Feel free to include my email address for anyone who wants to stay in 
touch. Thanks for asking. 

Loren	Tobia 
Loren@Tobia.org
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